

DONOR NEWS



Free We Are Water Exhibit

Come visit Ney to view the traveling We Are Water exhibit. This display explores what makes our local water unique and shares stories about the role water plays in all our lives.

Daily Open Hours:

- Sundays
 - o 1pm to 4pm
- Monday to Wednesdays
 - o 10am to 5pm
- Thursdays and Fridays -
 - 10am to 7pm
- Saturdays
 - o 10am to 4pm

Summer Camp Highlights!





Program Spotlight

0000

Between painting lichen logs, embarking on an epic pirate treasure hunt, learning about Minnesota's native animals, and conquering Kerfoot's ropes course and zipline, our young campers had an adventure filled summer.

During this time, we welcomed 162 campers to Ney! This incredible number was made possible by donors like you. With an expanded seasonal staff and available scholarship opportunities, we were able to offer our fun summer camp experience to more community members than ever before. Together, we cultivated lasting memories and a strong passion for nature.

Our staff and participants are looking forward to an exciting year of programs before next summer roles around. Thank you for your continued support and belief in the value of our programs.



WAYS TO GIVE

Stay In Contact

Ney Nature Center is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt charitable nonprofit organization. Donations, sponsorships, memberships, and bequests to our organization make a great impact.

Contact us for more information.

Ney Environmental Education Foundation EIN: 41-1842392 28238 Nature Center Ln, PO Box 93, Henderson, MN 56044 507-357-8580 neycenter.org

Summer Donors

- Anonymous
- Marcia & Don Becker
- Katie Bovee
- James & Karen Cameron
- Alice HQ Photography
- Mike & Sharon Giesen
- Eileen Hanlon
- Mark & Amv Hardel
- Carol Jackson

- Angela Kalal
- Brian Knobe
- Daniel Koski
- LaDona & Paul Lange
- Gena Lilienthal
- Ali Manthey
- Tammy Ness
- Marcia Parrott

- Chip & Kristin Prososki
- Melissa Reintjes
- Steve & Anna Renne
- Angie Schueren Photography
- Jamie Smith
- Brian Sorenson
- Shanna & Rob Stengl
- Sheila & Jerry Swan
- Elaine & Jim Tohal

Thank you to the 26 community members who donated to Ney over the summer. Donor support allows us to maintain our park and offer exciting programs.



Fall Fling News

Our staff and board are looking forward to this year's Fall Fling fundraising event. Attending the Fling is a great opportunity to support the maintenance of our park and the development of our programs.

Stay tunned for new announcements!



Visit our website to learn more!